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From: Scott Cote <SCote@deanandallyn.com>

To: Buiiding Inspections <bui!dinginspections@portiandmaine.gov>
CG: Derek Narvaez <dnarvaez@deanandallyn.com>

Date: 11/4/2015 12:47 PM

Subject: Casco Bay Eye Care

Attachments: PERMIT APPLICATION. pdf
Please find attached sprinkler layout drawing and permit application for Casco Bay Eye Care.

Work is limited to the relocation of existing sprinkler drop locations of existing wet sprinkier system to
provide compliant sprinkler coverage for new tenant fit out in subject space. The existing space resides
within a fully sprinkiered building and was defined as Ordinary Hazard !l occupancy and is now being
changed to Light Hazard occupancy use. There is no appreciable increase in the design demand of the
existing system and therefor hydraulic calculations will not be submitted, we are instead providing a
~sprinkler drawing to indicate focation, scope and externit of work.

Please send invoice as soon as possibie.

As always, any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.
Thank you,

Scott Cote

Systemn Specialist

Dean and Allyn Inc

P {207) 657-5646

C (207} 272-0122

Email. scote@deanandallyn.com



